
Admissions and Catchment Information 
 
Little Missenden Infant School is a small, friendly Church of England Aided school in the rural 
Chiltern Hills. Children are admitted into our Reception Class at the beginning of the 
academic year in which they become five years old. We invite new children to join us for a 
morning in the term before they start school.  
 
Our school capacity is 45, with approximately 15 children in each year group. Our catchment 
area can be seen on the map below, however, a large number of our children in the school 
come from outside the catchment area. 
 

 

 
Applications are dealt with by our Local Authority according to our admissions policy which 
is available on our website or from the school office on request.  Admissions information 
can also be found on the Buckinghamshire County Council admissions website. To view their 
website click here. 

 
Parent wishing to visit our school are warmly welcomed, please ring the school office on 

01494 862021 or email office@littlemissenden.bucks.sch.uk to arrange a mutually 

convenient time. 

https://www.buckscc.gov.uk/services/education/school-admissions/
mailto:office@littlemissenden.bucks.sch.uk

